17 April 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian and pupil,

Please find attached further information and guidance issued by CCEA in relation to the process that
will be followed for awarding GCSE, AS and A-level grades this summer.

Please note that teachers have been directed not to engage in any discussion of the process.
| appreciate that this continues to be a time of uncertainty and hope that this information answers
some of your questions.

Take care.

Mr W E Thompson MSe, MEd, BSc, PGCE, POH
Headmaster
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